Cherry Hills Subdivision

August 2016

Reminders:

✓ HOA dues are due every January. Dues are \$72 again this year and should be sent to:

Cherry Hills HOA P.O. Box 10522 Springfield, MO 65808

- ✓ Our next regular membership meeting will be held Tuesday, October 11th at 6:30 p.m. at the Midtown Library on Central Street just north of Chestnut Expressway (397 E Central St, Springfield, MO 65802). See you there!
- Please visit our official (updated) Cherry Hills website to update your contact information, so your POA board can get information to you in a timely manner. You will find the form under the "Subscribe" tab at http://cherryhillsspringfield.com/

CHERRY HILLS BOARD MEMBERS

President Cara Railey

Vice Scott Cannon

President

ACC

Treasurer Daniel Popovich

Secretary Angie Bullock Jay Bramblett

Pat Byram ACC

Cherry Hills HOA

P.O. Box 10522 Springfield, MO 65808 cherryhillshoa@gmail.com http://cherryhillsspringfield.com/

We're back!

As many of you may have heard, our POA was temporarily dissolved due to some paperwork issues with the state of Missouri. We have been reinstated and are back in business! More information will be given at our upcoming meeting in October. Please mark it on your calendars! We hope to see you there!

"Nextdoor" Cherry Hills

Nextdoor is a private social networking website that we can use as another resource to communicate about the happenings in our neighborhood. It is also available as an app for your mobile device. Many of our neighbors are already using it. If you would like to be connected through Nextdoor, you can go to www.nextdoor.com and enter your address to gain access. It will ask you to set up a free account.

Springfield Police Department has also recently started using this service to provide updates for area crimes.

Complaints

Typical complaints received by the board this year have been concerning lawn care, landscaping, fireworks, garbage cans left out, and barking dogs. Please do your part to follow the bylaws and help keep Cherry Hills awesome! The bylaws can be viewed on our website.

Other Items to Remember

Be sure that your lawn and landscaping are managed throughout the year. Also, keep an eye on the exterior of your homes, especially the north side, and remove dirt and mold when needed.

Please be courteous and clean up after your pets on walks. No tres-pooping!

And of course, Pokemon Go has entered our neighborhood. Please use caution when you or your family members are out walking. Do not trespass on others' property and try to stay on the sidewalks. For those not playing, please be mindful of people walking; they may be distracted.

Please be mindful of others enjoying the neighborhood, and keep dogs on a leash if they are not in a fenced yard.

School is right around the corner and our kiddos will be out and about waiting for the bus.